
 

 

 
BANNER Tech Users Group Meeting 

 
M I N U T E S 

10-10-00 
 

• Call to Order 
The regular meeting of the BANNER Technical Users Group was called to order at 2:05 p.m. in 
Drinko Library room 439.  The meeting was attended by: 
 
Ms. Pat Gebhart, Enrollment Management/Computing Services 
Mr. Myke Watts, Computing Services 
Mr. David Parry, Marshall Foundation 
Mr. Mike McGuffey, Institutional Research 
Ms. Cheri Musgrave, Financial Aid 
Mr. Mike McGuffey, Institutional Research 
Mr. Bob Walker, Finance 
 

• Minutes 
The minutes from the previous meeting were distributed electronically.  Hearing no objections, 
minutes were approved. 
 

• Correspondence – No Correspondence 
 
• Committee reports – No Subcommittee Reports 
 
• SCT Summit – SCT Summit 2001 will be in Toronto, Canada, April 8th – 11th, 2001. 
 
• Old Business –  
 

1. Reporting Tools – No Report 
 
2. Online Technical Resources – No Report 

 
3. Confidentiality Flag – No Report 

 
• New Business –  
 

1. Upgrade to BANNER – Bob Walker stated that the BANNER upgrade had been performed 
with only minor problems being reported.  Bob further stated that Terri Tomblin-Byrd was 
working on upgrading the Oracle Application Server for use with IPayment and WebDB.  The 
installation dates for both of these products have not been established. 

 
2. Using ODBC in a “Client-Server” environment – Gary Weis gave a short presentation about 

using ODBC in a “Client-Server” environment, which allows a “client” computer to use the 
database connection on MUNTFORMS instead of the “client” computer. 

 
• Announcements 

- Next Users Group Meeting: November 14th, 2000 – Drinko Library 439 
- BANNER Training: See http://www.marshall.edu/banner/bannertraining.htm 
- SCT Users Group Meeting: April 8-11, 2001, Toronto, Canada 

 
• Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned at 2:35 p.m. 
 


